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Curriculum Overview 
 
Book Focus: 
This half term we are reading ‘One Plastic 
Bag’, written by Miranda Paul. 
 
English:  
In English we are learning to develop skills 
and knowledge in how to write instructions, 
explanation texts, diary entries (recount) 
and Haiku poetry. 
 
Maths: 
In Maths we will be learning about: 
multiplication and division, length & 
perimeter and fractions. 
 
Science: 
Our science topic this half term is Light and 
Shadows. 
 
Topic:  
Geography -   
We are focusing on European countries, 
looking at key physical and humans 
features of European countries, and taking 
a more in-depth look at Italy. 
  
 
Music:  Learning to sing, compose and play 
‘Three Little Birds’ on instruments. 
 

PE 
Year 3 PE day will be on 
Wednesday. 
Year 4 PE day will be on Monday. 
Year 5 PE day will be on Thursday 
Your child will need to bring the 
correct PE or swimming kit to school 
on the appropriate day. 
 
 

Homework 
It would be appreciated if you could 
read with your child (hearing them 
read or reading to them) each day. 
 
 

Reminders: 
 

- Please make sure your child 
has a water bottle with them 
every day containing water.  

Contact us 
 
If you have any questions or queries 
regarding your child, don’t hesitate 
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PE:  Gymnastics (focus on jumps and rolls) 
and Hockey (year 3 and 4) 
Swimming (year 5) 
 
PSHE: Dreams and goals & Healthy Me 
 
RE: What is the Holy Trinity? 
 
Computing: Developing understanding of 
computer networks. 
 
French – Learning key French vocabulary 
relating to school life and music. 

to speak to us in the morning or at 
the end of the day, or make an 
appointment at the office. 
Thank you 
From Mr Power 

 


